Program Workshop June 20, 2008

“Education in Medicinal Chemistry: Trend setting or trend following”
Groene collegezaal, Wentgebouw, Sorbonnelaan 16, 3584 CA Utrecht
Morning session: Medicinal Chemistry and the outside world

9.30-10.00
Ontvangst en koffie
10.00-10.05
Opening: (Prof. Dr. Ad IJzerman)
10.05-10.30
Introduction: Medicinal Chemistry: an ever evolving discipline (Prof. Dr. Henk Timmerman)
10.30-10.55
Teaching Medicinal Chemistry: how to create a multidisciplinary drug hunter !? (Prof. Dr. Stan van Boeckel, Organon/Schering Plough)
10.55-11.20
Small pharma and education(Dr Frank Leemhuis, Mercachem)
11.25-12.15
Discussion: “Which trends to follow, which trends to set” in subgroups 
12.30-13.00
Plenary reports on subgroup discussions
13.00-13.45
Lunch
Afternoon session: Medicinal Chemistry and the academic world
13.45-14.05
Medicinal Chemistry in BaMa programmes (Dr. Jacqueline van Muilwijk,Vrije Universiteit)
14.05-14.25
Major-minor in the BaMa structure (Drs. Liesbeth Smulders, ICLON, Leiden) 
14.25-14.45
'Employment possibilities for bachelors (Dr. Ir. Irma Meijerman, Universiteit Utrecht)

14.45-15.05
Medicinal Chemistry and the Bioinformatics Bachelor at Hogeschool Leiden (HBO) (Dr. Aldo Jongejan, Hogeschool Leiden)
15.05-16.00
Discussion
16.00-17.00 
Drinks
Note on the programme

Education in Medicinal Chemistry: Trend setting or trend following?

This is the title of a Workshop to be held in Utrecht on June 20, 2008, organized by the KNCV Section Medicinal Chemistry. Aim of the Workshop is to highlight the position of Medicinal Chemistry education as an inter-disciplinary field. Is it possible to educate a medicinal chemist, or should the academic training focus on a solid training in organic chemistry, with a later development as a medicinal chemist? The organizers aim at an interactive forum discussion, initiated by the speakers.

  In the morning session, entitled “Medicinal Chemistry and the outside world”, the subject is introduced, followed by presentations from institutions that employ medicinal chemists, from “big pharma”, as well as from a younger start-up company. The afternoon session “Medicinal Chemistry and the academic world” aims at the imbedding of medicinal chemistry programs in academic curricula: the bachelor/master structure, major and minor programs, employment for bachelors, and medicinal chemistry at schools for applied sciences (Hogeschool).

Registration by transfer of 10 euro to bank account 63045 Sectie Farmacochemie Utrecht, mentioning onderwijsdag 2008, your name and lunch yes or no. 

Information: Dr Nico de Mol, e-mail n.j.demol@uu.nl
